
ELDERLY TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

August 11, 2009 

 

 

 

Present: Chuck Cunningham, Joe Dolan, Joe Equale, Jerry Holdridge, Cathy Pierce, Toni 

Wiseman, Judy Zucker    

 

Also present:  Gail Lavielle 

 

     Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 4:03 p.m.  

 

     The August 4th minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

     The committee discussed the Wilton demographic data prepared by Claritas, Inc. in the report 

dated July 27, 2009.   The figures relating to population age groups and household income are 

based upon the 2000 census, 2009 estimates and 2014 projections. 

 

      The committee continued its review of elderly tax relief programs by examining the Avon 

program and the Brookfield, Cheshire, Fairfield and Madison ordinances. 

   

      The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Zucker 

 

 

 


